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APPEAL COMMITTEE (EXCLUSIONS, PLACING REQUESTS) (AN141-2003)

At present there are two Chairpersons for the Appeal Committee appointed by the Education
Committee, Mrs Mary Reid and Mr Ivan Carnegie.  Mrs Reid has intimated that she is prepared to
carry on in this role for a further period but Mr Carnegie has intimated his intention to stand down as of
1st May, 2003.

In order to allow continuity for appeal hearings, especially during the period May/June when Primary 1
and Secondary 1 appeals are heard it is recommended that Mrs Reid's appointment be continued and
that the Director of Education seeks nominations for a second Chairperson for the Appeal Committee.


